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Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Updated Information for whole school return on Monday 8th March 2021 

Road Works 

There are road works taking place directly outside the carpark school gates until Wednesday 17th 

March. I have been in contact with the contractors who will be doing everything they can to 

minimise disruption. It is STRONGLY advisable that parents do not attempt to drive up Buckingham 

Street and onto Ackworth Road as parts of the road will only allow for single lane traffic. Where 

possible if parent/carers can walk or bike to school as the area will become very congested.  

 

Additional Safety Measures         

Social Distancing and reducing congestion 

 It is important that children are dropped off and collected at the allocated times. 

 Children will be asked to line up in their class and/or year group before entry at the 

designated gates. Each year group will enter onto the school grounds.  

 Parents / carers must leave the area immediately to reduce congestion outside entry and 

exit points. 

 Socially distancing markers have been placed along the fencing to encourage social 

distancing. 

 Parents / Carers to wear face masks when speaking to a member of staff. 

 

IPADs 

 Children who have been accessing home learning and who have a school IPAD will need to 

bring IPADs back into school when they return. Children are to take IPADs into classrooms, 

were they will be placed in quarantine and collected by a member of staff.  

 

Attendance 

A reminder that attendance from 8th March is mandatory for all children.  

 

 

http://buckinghamprimaryacademy.net/
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Reminder of Start and finish times  

It is important that parents/carers drop off and collect their child at the allocated start and finish 

times. Please note FS2 will be entering by the side gate furthest away from Holderness Road as the 

weather is much dryer.  

  

Year Group  Classes  Entrance  
Time IN at the start 

of the day  
Time OUT at the 
end of the day  

FS1 
am 

Mrs Mowthorpe & Mrs 
Pulford 

FS1 entrance at the 
Main Entrance 

8.45am  
11.45am  

 

FS1 pm 
 Mrs Mowthorpe & Mrs 

Pulford 
FS1 entrance at the 

Main Entrance 
12.15pm 3.15pm 

FS2 
Mrs Lyon 

Mrs Archibald 

Side gate on 
Buckingham Street 

away from 
Holderness Road.  

8.45am  3.05pm 

Year 1 Miss Naylor 
Side gate on 

Buckingham Street 
8.50am 3.10pm 

Year 2 Miss Burnitt 
Side gate on 

Buckingham Street 
8.55am 3.15pm 

Year 3 
Miss Lyon 
Mrs Binns 

Car park entrance 
on Buckingham 

Street 
8.55am  3.15pm 

Year 4 Mr Shepherd 
Car park entrance 

on Buckingham 
Street 

8.55am 3.15pm 

Year 5 
Miss Doy 

Miss Bloor 

Car park entrance 
on Buckingham 

Street 
8.50am 3.10pm 

Year 6 
Miss Earl 

Miss Bailey 

Car park entrance 
on Buckingham 

Street 
8.45am 3.05pm 

 

Our priority is to ensure the safety of children and staff when everyone returns to school from next 
week.  
 
We would like to thank you for all your support in helping your child learn from home. The revised 

risk assessment is on our website. We will continue to keep in touch if we update our plans or if we 

need to make changes due to new government guidance.  

We are really looking forward to seeing you all next week.   

Warm regards,   

 

 

Miss P Hillman  

Principal 


